February 22, 2016

13619 Genito Rd.
Midlothian, VA 23112
(804) 385-0793

nitfairies@gmail.com
www.thenitfairies.com

Dear Camp Alleghany Parents:

| am pleased to inform you that, The Nit Fairies, will be screening your camper
again this Summer. We will also be available to treat your child if she is found to
have a lice infestation at camp check-in.

The Nit Fairies is a head lice treatment and screening service located in
Midlothian, VA. We have been servicing the Richmond, Virginia and surrounding
areas since 2008 and have over 20 years of experience in treating head lice.

The Nit Fairies staff will be screening all campers and treating those found with
nits and/or lice will have the option to be treated by us for a flat rate fee of $200.
The Nit Fairies will clear the infestation at 100% allowing for your child to stay at
camp on opening day. Prior clients have had great success with
reimbursements through their flex spending. Please call or e-mail us for an
itemized receipt.

Our treatment is all natural, pesticide free and comes with a 100% guarantee!
We also have preventative products available on our website and at our
Treatment Center.

Feel free to call or e-mail us with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Beverly Man
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